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From:

Sent: Tuesday, 25 June 2024 8:58 AM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: HIGGINS ELECTORATE

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern

| totally disagree to the abolition of Higgins it should not be happening. The peoples of Higgins have not had
representation since the last election. It is important that the seat of Higgins remains, simply for all the history in the

seat......Australia is changing and we cannot afford to be losing history.

Sent from my iPad
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